








 
 

 

 

 

101 E. Kennedy Blvd., Suite 3700, Tampa, FL 33602-5195  |  T 813.221.3900  |  F 813.221.2900  |  HWHLAW.COM 

 

 

SENDER'S DIRECT DIAL: 
813-506-5178 

 
SENDER'S E-MAIL: 

Clayton.Bricklemyer@hwhlaw.com 
 

 
September 6, 2024 

 
VIA EMAIL: 
 
Jennifer R. Cowan, Esq. 
Bryant Miller Olive, P.A. 
400 N. Tampa St., Ste. 1600 
Tampa, FL 33602 
jcowan@bmolaw.com 
 

Re:   Contraction of Parcel in Dunedin 
 
Dear Jennifer: 

 
As you are aware, we represent Largo Medical Center, Inc., the owner of the southwest 

corner of N Belcher Road and State Road 580 (Parcel Number 30-28-16-000000-320-0200), which 
is currently within the Dunedin city limits.  Pursuant to our previous conversations, this letter 
formally requests that you begin the process of contracting this parcel from the City in accordance 
with Section 171.051, Florida Statutes.  Our client owns contiguous property to the east of the 
subject parcel that lies within the City of Clearwater, and this contraction is being requested to 
allow for the unified development of the overall site.  Further, the City of Dunedin has informed 
us that they are unable or unwilling to service the site with all required facilities, so unified 
development wholly within the City of Clearwater is the logical outcome.  I have attached a survey 
where Parcel 1 is the relevant parcel.  Please do not hesitate to email or call me with any questions.   
 
 
       Yours truly, 
 
       HILL WARD HENDERSON  

        
       By:  K. Clayton Bricklemyer 
 
KCB/ama 
Enclosure 
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